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Airport to Begin Inspection of Vehicles
Those entering Airport parking lots will be checked as of 5PM today.

Anchorage, October 30, 2001 -- Due to increased security requirements, the Airport is
implementing additional security measures. All vehicles that enter the North
(International) Terminal parking lots ("A" and "B") and the South (Domestic) Terminal
parking garage, will be checked and inspected as necessary.

This action was deemed necessary due to heightened security concerns and to
maintain compliance with Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) directives.
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